
From: Cornell, Wayne (DZSP21)
To: DZSP21 Everyone
Subject: Stricter Protocols
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 8:30:00 AM
Importance: High

Please share with those without email access
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
 
To my DZSP 21 family:
 
As  you know, Guam experienced a 20% spike is Positive COVID-19 cases last week. It’s why RDML
Menoni issued his Public Safety Order on Friday banning bars and eat-in restaurants for people
under his command and issues a strong advisory to those under DoD authority, such as Federal
government contractors.
 
In view of the above, temperature checks, in addition to start of work day questioning, is mandatory.
I assume that all annexes have access to forehead thermometers. Vince and Debbie are probably out
the rest of the week.
 
Also, there will be no more pot-luck events for birthdays, going aways, holidays, etc. until further
notice.
 
Just tightening up our protocols for the safety of our workforce.
 
Thank you for all you do to support the essential missions of our Defense Industrial Base.
 
Thank you. Have a safe, healthy and waynederful day.
 
Wayne
 
Wayne L. Cornell, MSCE, PE, FSAME
President and CEO
DZSP 21 LLC
Project Director, Navy BOSC, JRM
PO Box GH
Hagatna, GU 96932
(671) 339-3998
(671) 488-5837 [mobile]
wayne.cornell@dzsp21.com
 
Think Safety Always
Stay informed; stay healthy; stay safe
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